OSCAR President

From: OSCAR President oscar.org.au>

Sent: Friday, 23 August 2019 18:03

To: 'Michael.Whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au'

Cc: 'mail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au'
Subject: Planning Scheme Amendments

Dear Mike

We note that the Council has just commenced the public response period for the Historical Cultural Heritage Planning Amendment.

OSCAR has been invited to a briefing on this amendment next week and as always we appreciate and welcome the opportunity to hear from Council staff.

At our Ordinary Meeting last night I was asked to write to you to enquire whether there are any more Planning Scheme Amendments in the pipeline from now until the Council Elections in March 2020.

If so can you advise what these amendment instruments are and when they will become public?

Best wishes ... Greg

Greg Smith
President, OSCAR
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents)

T: 0417 577 881

E: <u>president@oscar.org.au</u>
W: <u>https://www.oscar.org.au/</u>

